From: Bethany Hand 
Sent: Thursday, August 23, 2018 3:23 PM
To: Steve Berlin
Cc: Michelle Cullerton-Conforti; Josh Dennis; Jason Satriano
Subject: RE: CWMD/DNO/STC Travel: Concur Itinerary 08/16/2018: TRIP FROM CHICAGO TO WASHINGTON (N24J4S)

Hello Steve, 

I attended the Securing the Cities (STC) Senior-Level Discussion Session, hosted by Department of Homeland Security (DHS), Countering Weapons of Mass Destruction (CWMD) Office, in Washington, DC, on August 16 & 17, 2018 which was fully funded by DHS.  DHS and CWMD are funding our “Securing the Cities” Cooperative agreement.  The purpose of this trip was to ensure the Chicago Fire Department and City of Chicago’s interests are heard and protected as this program moves forward. Air fare was covered by DHS.  The Hotel ($214.95), cab fare x2 ($50.36), and GSA per diem will be reimbursed. I did not accept any gifts on this trip and did not golf.  Please let me know if there is any additional information that you will need.  

Thank you, 

Bethany
Bethany K. Hand
Program Administrator 
Securing the Cities – Chicago
Chicago Fire Department
